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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Comic Relief Red Nose Day – Friday 17 March 2023 

Many of you will know that at Stamshaw we love to raise money and awareness for good causes. 

We are a Super School for our fundraising efforts and have appeared in the News and on the BBC! 

This is for two reasons, wonderful participation from our lovely pupils and because of you our ever 

supportive parents, carers and families. 

Please join on Red Nose Day for a Non School Uniform Day.  Pupils can wear anything they feel 

comfortable and happy in!  

If you can donate the suggested amount is £1, however we value every single 

penny of any donation given and most of all your incredible support.  

We have set up a Stamshaw Infant School Just giving page for those who might 

find it easier to donate online.  Please either use the QR code which will take 

you direct to the page or go to:- 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/stamshaw-infant-school-stamshaw-infant-school4 

This Red Nose Day, let’s come together to raise some smiles – and 

some money – to help people through the toughest times of their lives. – 

comicrelief.com 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs A Fancey 

Who are we raising money for? – Comic Relief 

What day? – Friday 17th March 2023 

What are we doing? – Non school uniform day 

What can pupils wear? – Anything they feel happy in! Year 2’s remember you have swimming so 

no red hair dye! 


